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On October 3, 2014, Wisconsin Public Service inquired whether there will be an update about MISO 

Schedule 33 costs during ATC's stakeholder meeting on the 2015 projected budget and rates. 

The response from ATC on 10/7/14 stated that during the 10/9/14 stakeholder meeting to review ATC’s 

2015 projected budget and rates, the company will also provide a brief update on Blackstart service 

agreements in its footprint. 

 

 


